
0 May 1, 2014
FPL. L-2014-122

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Attn: Audrey L. Klett
Project Manager Turkey Point Plant
One White Flint North
11555 Rockville Pike
Rockville, MD 20852-2746

Re: Turkey Point Units 3 and 4
Docket Nos. 50-250 and 50-251

Revised References for Response to NRC Request for Information Pursuant to 10 CFR 50.54(f)
Regarding the Flooding Aspects of Recommendation 2.1 of the Near-Term Task Force Review
of Insights from the Fukushima Dai-ichi Accident

References:

1. FPL Letter, M. Kiley to NRC, L-2014-023, Florida Power and Light Company's, Turkey
Point Units 3 and 4, Response To NRC Request For Additional Information Regarding
Flood Hazard Reevaluation Report (FHRR), Recommendation 2.1 -Flooding, Dated
January 31, 2014, ADAMS Accession No. ML ML14055A365

2. FPL Letter, M. Kiley to NRC, L-2014-043, Florida Power and Light Company's, Turkey
Point Units 3 and 4, Response To Request For Additional Information (RAI) 6, 10, and
11 Regarding Supplemental Response to NRC Request for Information Pursuant to 10
CFR 50.54(f) Regarding the Flooding Aspects of Recommendation 2.1 of the Near-Term
Task Force Review of Insights from the Fukushima Dai-ichi Accident, dated February 26,
2014, ADAMS Accession No. ML 14073A065

3. FPL Letter, M. Kiley to NRC, L-2013-087, Response to NRC Request for Information
Pursuant to 10 CFR 50.54(f) Regarding the Flood Hazard Reevaluation of
Recommendation 2.1, dated March 11, 2013, ADAMS Accession No. ML13095A196

4. FPL Letter, M. Kiley to NRC, L-2014-046, Florida Power and Light Company's, Turkey
Point Units 3 and 4, References for Response to NRC Request for Information Pursuant
to 10 CFR 50.54(f) Regarding the Flooding Aspects of Recommendation 2.1 of the Near-
Term Task Force Review of Insights from the Fukushima Dai-ichi Accident, dated
February 26, 2014, ADAMS Accession No. ML14077A174

5. FPL Letter, M. Kiley to NRC, L-2014-116, Florida Power and Light Company's, Turkey
Point Units 3 and 4, Revised Response To Request For Additional Information Question
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Six Regarding Supplemental Response to NRC Request for Information Pursuant to 10
CFR 50.54(f) Regarding the Flooding Aspects of Recommendation 2.1 of the Near-Term
Task Force Review of Insights from the Fukushima Dai-ichi Accident, dated April 25,
2014.

References 1 and 2 submitted FPL's responses to NRC RAI questions on the Turkey Point
Flooding Harzards Re-evaluation Report submitted in Reference 3. Reference 4 submitted
supporting documentation and references used in FPL's response to the RAIs. Reference 5
submitted a revised response to RAI question 6 due to changes in the calculation used for
determining maximum flood levels.

The purpose of this letter is to provide the revised computer files from the FLO-2D model previously
submitted in Reference 4 that were used in developing the revised RAI question 6 response. The
CDs with the FLO-2D computer files are enclosed.

This letter does not include any additional and or new regulatory commitments.

Should you have any questions concerning the content of this letter, please contact Mr. Robert J.
Tomonto, Turkey Point Licensing Manager, at 305-246-7327.

Sincerely,

Michael Kiley

Enclosure

cc: USNRC Regional Administrator, Region II, w/o enclosures
USNRC Document Desk, Turkey Point Nuclear Plant, w/o enclosures
USNRC Senior Resident Inspector, Turkey Point Nuclear Plant, w/o enclosures
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